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February 18,2016

FEB 22 2016

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director Public Service
Public Service Commission Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Case No. 2014-00218

Adair Coimty Water District

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Per instructions included in the PSC Order issued to the North Shelby Water Company on
July 23, 2014, please be advised that as of January 27, 2015 construction of the
Flood Mitigation Water & Wastewater Improvements project is substantially complete.
Please find attached a digital copy of "as-built" drawings for your records.

Should you need additional information, please advise.

Sincerely,

Lee Mudd, P.E.
Project Engineer
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cc: Tim Baker, Chairman
Adair County Water District
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